George, Henry, Kyle and Eddie,

Thank you are two words inadequate to express my personal heartfelt thanks on behalf of the Freedom Meadow sub-committee, for your work and support to ensure that our 9/11 Remembrance and seed scattering at Freedom Meadow Memorial Park, was a beautiful experience. We, in the Garden Club, feel honored to be working alongside you all to help preserve this precious space of tranquility for all to visit for personal reflection.

George and Henry – thank you so very much for supporting and enabling our joint project to expand and develop into an amazing project to meet the needs of our growing city.

Kyle – thank you and your team for your impressive design and vision for the expansion of Freedom Meadow to become one of Frisco's major parks and a focal point for visitor's to our City. Thank you for every one of the precious bluebonnet seeds you so willingly shared with us for our ceremonial scattering. I think of each seed as representing a life. A tangible way to remember the lives lost on 9/11, each sown with the promise of new life and one of peace and beauty.

Eddie – thank you and your crews so much for all the work completed already in preparation for the exciting expansion of Freedom Meadow and for the 9/11 Remembrance. I personally appreciate your accessibility, the cheerful chats we share and for your very positive response to any maintenance needs.

Lastly, my heartfelt thanks to the Freedom Meadow sub-committee for your support at all times and my very special thanks to Debra, for accompanying me and being such a great liaison support at our meetings with City officials.

I am humbled to be part of this evolving project, and to work alongside you all on the project I love. I am so excited to watch the park "bloom and grow" and possibly become known throughout Texas, as a spot to view the beauty of our State flower.

Thank you everyone for all you do. We are a team. Very sincerely,
Janet